
47th Annual Los Angeles County Peace Officers’ Memorial 

Avalon officials attend memorial ceremony to pay their respects to 

fallen officers and show their support for law enforcement. 

On May 18, 2016, the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department hosted a special 

tribute to several fallen peace officers who were killed in the line of duty between 

1925 and 2015.  Out of respect for the officers and their families, The Honorable 

Ann Marshall, Mayor of Avalon and The Honorable Tim Winslow, former Avalon 

Councilmember, attended the ceremony in La Mirada. Their support for the men 

and women in law enforcement was much appreciated. 

Note:  The attached photograph is of Captain Doug Fetteroll, Mayor Ann Marshall 

and Sheriff Jim McDonnell. 

 


